All Saints' C of E Primary School

The Street, Lawshall, Bury St. Edmunds, Suffolk. IP29 4QA

Headteacher: Mrs C Lamb

(01284) 828223

head@allsaintsprimary.org website: allsaintsprimary.org



Inspire Challenge Succeed

4th March 2016

Dear Parents,

RELIEF MIDDAY SUPERVISOR

We are looking for relief midday supervisors to step in when staff are on courses or are unwell. If you are interested in joining a pool of relief staff then please contact Ms Ryan in the school office.

COLLECTION AT THE END OF THE SCHOOL DAY

When teachers bring children out of school at the end of the day, it is sometimes difficult to locate a parent if you are not standing where the children come out. Please could you stand close to the exit that your child comes out of so that your child and their teacher can easily see you.

PTA

The PTA uniform sale raised £30 this term and the mugs raised a further £119. There will be an Easter Cake Sale and raffle after school on Monday 21st March. The PTA will be asking for cakes closer to the time and raffle tickets will be sent home in book bags. If anyone would like to donate a raffle prize, the PTA would be really grateful.

SCHOLASTIC BOOK ORDERS

The deadline for Scholastic book orders is 9th March. Please make cheques payable to Scholastic Ltd.

MARIE CURIE

On Saturday 5th March between 11am and 12 I will be at the top of Abbeygate Street (outside Palmers) making my annual collection for Marie Curie Cancer Charity. If you are in town on Saturday it would lovely seeing some friendly faces!

I hope you have a lovely weekend and a special Mother's Day! Kind Regards,

Clare Lamb Headteacher

Motivation Cooperation Creativity Independence Curiosity Stickability







